Sen. John Coghill

From: Charles Derrick <cderrickak@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, April 11, 2017 10:52 PM

To: Sen. John Coghill; Sen. Mia Costello; Sen. Kevin Meyer; Sen. Pete Kelly; Sen. Bill Wielechowski
Subject: AG Lindemuth confirmation

The state of Alaska needs to fight to keep RS2477 trail designation for the Klutina Lake Rd.

Attorney General Lindemuth has ignored the rights of all Alaskans by agreeing to settle with Ahtna Regional Native
Corporation and removing RS2477 designation in favor of a 100 ft easement where Ahtna controls the ability to access,
camp and park, activities that were guaranteed under RS2477.

This is another case of if it ain't broke don't fix it.

AG Lindemuth has placed the wishes of one special interest above the rights of all Alaskans. If this is what we can
expect from her in the future, then I strongly suggest she not be confirmed to the position of Attorney General.
Sincerely,

Charles Derrick

891 Seldom Seen Rd

Fairbanks, Ak 99712



